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Dream big, fly high  

World Children’s Day 

On Wednesday 20th November we celebrated World’s Children Day.   

Our Year 1 and 2 classes joined in with a national event online, it was a session all about being a change maker!   

They spent time being introduced to The 17 Sustainable Development Global Goals, learning about how children 
around the world have made a difference and they were challenged to consider how they might contribute to make 
our world a better place.   

Ask your child what ideas they have to be a change maker. We would love to welcome ideas from children and 
support them in making this happen. This could be an assembly raising awareness and educating their peers about 
an issue, or an organised litter picking session after school in a local area. 

Article 12 – Respect for Children’s View  

Article 13 – All children have a right to share their thoughts freely   

The children will have the opportunity to discuss their ideas during their Pupil Parliament meetings on a Friday and 
with support of their group and leaders formulate a plan to put their ideas into action. 

Important Dates  

25th Nov Year 2 Suffragette Workshop 

9th Dec 9.30 EYFS Dress Rehearsal -   

  Grandparents welcome to attend  

10th Dec  9.30 EYFS Performance 

11th Dec 9.30 KS1 Dress Rehearsal -   

  Grandparents welcome to attend  

12th Dec 9.30 KS1 Performance 

For a full summary of dates over the year, our 

Annual Planner can be viewed here 

Christmas 

Productions 

You are invited to our EYFS & KS1 Christmas 

Productions that will take place in the school hall at 9.30: 

EYFS (Pre-School & Reception) - Tuesday 10th 

December 

KS1 (Year 1 and Year 2) on Thursday 12th December 

Due to the space available in the hall, places are 

restricted to two audience members per family. This 

allows for an audience of 120 people for the children to 

perform for. Please sign up for your two places via our 

online booking system EYFS and KS1.  

Booking will be available from 7pm on Friday 22nd 

November. 

To minimise disruption during performances, please 

consider if younger siblings are able to watch the 

performance without disruption and sit somewhere that 

allows you to step out of the hall if necessary.  

In addition to the Performances, we would like to invite 

grandparents to our Dress Rehearsals at 9.30 on:  

EYFS (Pre-School & Reception) - Monday 9th 

December  

KS1 (Year 1 and Year 2) - Wednesday 11th December  

If you would like to book a grandparent place at the dress 

rehearsal please click the link EYFS or KS1. Each 

grandparent will need to book separately. 

Christmas Jumper Day 

Christmas Jumper Day On Thursday 12th  

December, millions of children up and down the 

country will come together to ‘Make the world better 

with a sweater.’ To find out more click here. We are 

inviting the children to come to school in a Christmas 

Jumper to support Save the 

Children.  

Kids Club & Pre-School places  

Thank you to everyone who has paid their 

Kids Club/Pre-School fees.  Please ensure 

that you pay this half terms fees off or make any 

changes to your Kids Club or Pre-School booking 

pattern  by Friday 13th December 2024 by 9am.  
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